
News from Tudor C of E Primary School Spring Term 2017 

Maths Cafes held earlier this term. Upper 
Key stage 2. 

 
 

Key stage 1 café 
 

 

 

Tudor held Maths Cafes this term where the children showed their parents and carers how 

they work out calculations using partitioning, and how to use division and multiplication 

methods in key stage 2. Parent coffee mornings and the parent forum have also been held. 

The school Lent area focussed on acts of kindness as well as information about Kagara in 

Tanzania. The Faith Council have continued to take collective worship and they are taking 

part in the final collective worship this Friday for Easter.  

 

  



Mrs Campbell has been supporting weekly Art Enrichment activities and there are lots of 

wonderful art displays around our school. 

  
 

We visited the Gainsborough Art Gallery in Sudbury to view the work of Julian Perry, a 

Suffolk artist. We also put up a display in the town public library of our work. 

 

 

 

 


